
Lotta Harlin-Quinn went missing on May 1, 2021.
Lotta is 5"4 and is 145 pounds. She has long dark brown hair and

brown eyes. She was last seen wearing dark denim pants with 
a short sleeved purple blouse.  She was driving her white Toyota

with a spoiler on the back. She was last seen leaving her job at Dunkin Donuts
at 7:00pm.



Lotta's parents Jason Harlin and Miranda Quinn are offering 

a $10,000 reward leading to any information.
If you have any information, please contact the Marion County

Police Station at 555-9900
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